

Pacific Brook Christian School

School Office: 65431114 (phone and fax) Principal: David O'Hara 0427 793 287

Email: principal@pacificbrook.nsw.edu.au

Website: www.muswellbrookchristianschool.nsw.edu.au



Pacific Brook Christian School

Newsletter Friday 23rd February 2018

Upcoming Events:

Tuesday 20th March Athletics Carnival at Weeraman Oval Wasn't the drop of rain earlier this week nice? It has been so dry for so long a bit of rain is very welcome, and I am thankful for it. Yes, we could do with a lot more, but it is good to be thankful for what we do receive.

Often being thankful is a choice. We can choose to complain about what we don't have, or the things that have gone wrong. Or we can choose to be thankful. The apostle Paul wrote "give thanks in all circumstances" (2 Thessalonians 5:18). And this came from a man who was whipped, stoned, shipwrecked and imprisoned. Personally, I think I would find it very difficult to be thankful in those circumstances, but I can certainly choose to be more thankful in my day to day life, and I have a lot to be thankful for.

David O'Hara Principal

Canteen is Back!

The canteen will return next week. **Canteen will be running on Fridays**, starting next Friday, the 2nd of March.

Please see the menu attached with this newsletter.

Lunch orders are to be written on a paper bag with the correct money and placed in the box by 9am!

Primary Writers

Primary have been learning about the 'show, don't tell' rule in writing. This involves creating a picture in the reader's mind about characters, events, etc., rather than just listing facts. Here are two examples:

The lady struggled to get the jar of cookies off the shelf. So the lady opened the pantry door and got a walking stick. She knocked down the jar of cookies. And in a flash they were all gone. But she was still hungry.

By Mitchell.

Jake was in the middle of a soccer game. He had already scored four goals. All of his friends gave a big cheer. They won! Jake's team won! They went for a night out. By Declan.

Please do not bring egg, nut or seafood products into Pacific Brook Christian School







Anaphylaxis is a potentially life threatening condition where sufferers are susceptible to severe allergic reaction to certain foods and other things in the environment. Since the safety of the children in our care is of the upmost importance, Pacific Brook Christian School aims to be an egg, nut and seafood free school. As such, please do not send any foods to school containing these items. Please see the website for more information about alternatives to popular foods and recipes.

Thank you for your assistance in helping keep all our students healthy and safe.